

Enquiries 01296 619400
Helpline 0808 808 5555
enquiries@lymphoma-action.org.uk
www.lymphoma-action.org.uk
3 Cromwell Court, New Street, Aylesbury, Bucks HP20 2PB

Dr Charlie Beardmore President Penguins Against Cancer c/o Fenwycks Tekels Avenue Camberley GU15 2LB

14 January 2020

Dear Dr Beardmore

On behalf of Lymphoma Action, I would like to thank you for the incredibly generous donation of £4000 from Penguins Against Cancer in support of Albert Bates's participation in the 2020 London Marathon.

53 people will be diagnosed with lymphoma today and your very generous donation will make a real difference to the families that receive a lymphoma diagnosis, and allow them to reach the information and support they need when they need it most.

Whether you have been affected by lymphoma yourself, or know someone who has, Lymphoma Action is here for you, your family and friends. On behalf of everyone at Lymphoma Action and everyone we support, thank you for your generous support

I have worked at the charity for over 20 years and had the very great pleasure of knowing Margaret Littlejohns and did meet her on several occasions.

With our warmest thanks and best wishes

Adele Matthews

a.matthews@lymphoma-action.org.uk

Adelo Matthews





